To: Dena

Cc: Heather Leven; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Subject: RE: OWL Project Status Request
Date: Monday, April 30, 2018 9:38:29 AM

Dear Ms. Vandenberg:

Yes; please submit a request for deferral of the areas among the pipelines that are not remediated
at this time for 1RP-4498. Please submit photo documentation of the excavated area.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: Dena <dena@kjenvironmental.com>

Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 9:08 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>; Tucker,
Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Heather Leven <heather@kjenvironmental.com>; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
<Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: OWL Project Status Request

Good morning, Olivial

Can you please confirm that submittal of a deferral request for 4498 is all that remains for that RP to
satisfy OCD requirements at this time? Thank youl!

I pENA M. VANDENBERG, REM, LEED AP
I  Director of Environmental Services
[ 500 Moseley Road Cross Roads, Texas 76227

M (214)364-7627 O (940)387-0805 F (940)387-0830
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From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 9:53 AM
To: Dena <dena@kjenvironmental.com>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly

<stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Heather Leven <heather@kjenvironmental.com>; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

<Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: OWL Project Status Request

Good morning Ms. Vandenburg:

Please be advised that for State surfaces, NMSLO has primacy over revegetation/noxious weed
control requirements. Contact Ryan Mann for further reseeding information regarding 1RP-4497.
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1RP-4498: Please inform OWL that NMOCD will not grant full closure; only a deferral due to extant
impacted material in and around the pipelines.

Please remember to include all corresponding agencies in communications and submittals. BLM
must be informed of all releases on Federal surface or mineral ownership. NMOCD indicates the
following:

1RP-4820: State surface and mineral ownerships
1RP-4860: Private surface; Federal mineral ownership for Section 4 and 9 of 26S-36E.
1RP-4963: Federal surface and mineral ownerships.

The respective agencies can verify. NMOCD will address each of these releases in a separate email
tomorrow.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: Dena <dena@kjenvironmental.com>

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 7:57 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Heather Leven <heather@kjenvironmental.com>
Subject: OWL Project Status Request

Good morning, Olivia!
Can | please get an update on the review statuses for the following spill reports?

Final Report- 1RP 4498

Spill Delineation and Remediation Plan- 1RP 4820
Spill Delineation and Remediation Plan- 1RP 4860
Investigation Work Plan- 1RP 4963

And finally, for 1RP 4497, we have completed backfilling and are requesting authorization to reseed

the area. Please confirm that we are authorized to reseed in accordance with the attached
Revegetation and Noxious Weed Plan. Thank you!

B pENA M. VANDENBERG, REM), LEED AP
I  Director of Environmental Services
-— 500 Moseley Road Cross Roads, Texas 76227

M (214)364-7627 0 (940)387-0805 F (940)387-0830
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